
Dear kids, 
We are happy that you have joined our club and hope you have an exciting time 

participating in a variety of fun activities we have planned for you. 

Our Šimi Club Team will make sure you have the best time ever. 

Remember, if you need any help, you can ALWAYS turn to us and we will be more 

than glad to help. 

 
Dear parents, 
Thank you for bringing your kids to Šimi Club and trusting us to make sure they enjoy 

themselves while playing and taking part in various fun activities. We are here to 

make sure your family spends a fun and carefree summer holiday. 

At Šimi Club we are responsible and all activities are suited to your children’s 

capabilities and interests. 

We try to organize the best possible fun suited to their age (4+) so that you too could 

be relaxed and enjoy your time at our camp while your little ones are having the best 

time ever at Šimi Club. 

Please follow these rules!!! 

o On arrival please fill out the REGISTRATION FORM (It is important that 

we are able to contact every parent; please enter your mobile phone 

number/mobile home number). 

o To ensure children’s safety while at the club, please DO NOT LEAVE 

THE CAMP AREA while your children are with us, so that we could 

reach you in case your child needs you). 

o Please make sure you know the duration of activities, so that your child 

would have everything needed to have a fun and carefree time and 

would be able to participate in activities that last longer periods of time). 

o During time at the club, children should have: 

o diapers 

o slippers (if it is raining or to be more comfortable) 

o comfortable clothes 

o If your child is under 4 years old, one parent has to be present at the 

club with the child. 

o Children under 10 years old are not allowed to use PlayStation and Wii. 

o Children must remove their shoes before entering the club.. 

 

Thank you for joining our Šimi Club and we hope you have a great time! 

 


